From: SARS <notification @SARS.GOV.ZA>
Sent: 05 October 2020 10:10 AM

To: I

Subject: Test of the SARS Emergency Notification System

This is a message from SARS Security.

Please click here to acknowledge receipt of this message

This is a test of the SARS Notification System. If this were an actual event, this message would col I event as well as appropnate guidance. This is only a test.
IMPORTANT: If you did not receive this test notification on your mobile device, please CLICK H mobile SMS/Voice to your profile.
To download the Mobile Application which has enhanced capabilities, view the attachme i tructions for download.

Any questions can be directed to SARS Security.

If you have received this message in error\pleas@send an email to the System Administrator at sysadmin@SARS.GOV.ZA






